
 
 
MINUTES FROM BUILDING COMMITTEE MEETING 3/22/06 
 
Roll Call: Present were members Joe Launer and Bryan Thomson and guests: Gayle 
Early, Supt. and Elementary Principal; Gayle Releford, Julie Elliott, and Tiffany 
Thomson. 
 
Parents Club discussed their proposal to have the vocational teacher, Dale Conrady, use 
his class to build an outside shelter for the elementary grounds.   
Mrs. Early presented the proposed costs for the structural engineer and the architect 
which would be approximately $950. 
 
Location was discussed and it was decided to locate the shelter north of the basketball 
court.  Parents Club okayed the project, and Mrs. Early was to contact the architect the 
next day to begin the plans for building.   


